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CENTRALIA LITTLE LEAGUE ADVISORY NOTICE 
Tuesday, April 21, 2020  

 

 Over the last few weeks, many of us have had our lives altered with the COVID-19 

virus and we are all adapting to the new guidelines and instructions from our local, 

state, and federal governments.  Similarly, our local Little League organization is 

also adapting and awaiting instructions from district, state, and Little League 

International.  We want to keep you up to date with what is going on as best we 

can.   

Friday (4/18/2020) we were informed that the goals of Little League International 

is still to try to reopen for at least the regular season.  Beyond that, they are trying 

to develop contingency plans, including start dates, post season play and more.  

There are many unknowns that still affect us all. As many of you know, federal, 

state, and local guidelines are subject to change daily and creating a plan is very 

difficult.  For Little League, we are hoping to open back up at some point.  When 

we do, we may have altered schedules and some new guidelines to follow with 

social distancing and other requirements.  While we wait for more information, 

here are some dates and points we want to share that we are following. 

April 26 – Little League State Administrators have rescheduled their meeting till 

April 26. This is so Little League International can help share the latest guidelines 

and our state administrators can create a plan accordingly.  Our league will 

hopefully learn more after this date. 

May 4 – Governor Inslee has placed a “Stay-At-Home” order for the State of 

Washington.  The governor’s proclamations will be closely followed to if this is 

lifted early or pushed to a later date. 

May 11 – Across the nation, Little League has suggested postponement of all 

league activities until May 11 at the earliest. Again this date is subject to change 

and we are monitoring it closely. 

As it is currently, our league is planning to resume activities around May 11, 

however we will regroup and let you all know any changes to the dates as more 

information becomes available.   

 

Thank you all for your patience, and hope to see you all out on the ball field soon. 
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